Charolais, Simmental Seminars to Precede BIF

The American-International Charolais Association (AICA) and the American Simmental Association (ASA) will sponsor seminars preceding the 2005 Beef Improvement Federation (BIF) meeting in Billings, Mont. Both meetings will be Wednesday, July 6, in the Gallatin Room at the Grand Holiday Inn.

The Charolais Carcass & Marketing Seminar will begin at 12:30 p.m. with a welcome by Neil Orth, AICA executive vice president. Feature presentations include:

• “Carcass, Ultrasound, Indexes and Marketing,” by Robert Williams, AICA;

• “Charolais Carcass/Ultrasound Evaluation,” by Keith Bertrand, University of Georgia; and

• “AICA Commercial Marketing Programs,” by Dennis Metzger, AICA.

Williams is scheduled to present closing remarks at 1:25 p.m.

The SimSeminar will begin at 1:30 p.m. with a presentation by Montana State University’s Mike Tess on “Weaning Weights to Indexes.” A panel moderated by Lorna Marshall, beef sire procurement manager at ABS Global Inc., will address indexes by breed. The panel will include Bill Bowman, representing Angus; Robert Williams, Charolais; Wayne Vanderwert, Gelbvieh; Craig Huffines, Hereford; Kent Anderson, Limousin; and Harry Moser, Simmental. Troy Marshall of the Seedstock Digest will recap the session and provide a look into the future.

For more information about these seminars, contact Paulette at the ASA office at (406) 587-4531, Ext. 336, or pcochenour@simmgene.com; or Robert Williams at (816) 464-2474, Ext. 103, or robertw@charolaisusa.com.

